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News from Miss H…


This week in Science we will be focusing on Sunlight as a principal source of energy and how properties of matter can change in the environment.





Mark your calendars





Friday, Feb. 14th- Valentine’s Day Party


Monday, Feb. 17th- No School-President’s Day











Report cards came home on Friday.  I have seen tremendous growth both academically and socially with this great bunch of children.  Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.  As always, thank you for your continued support.


***********************************


Also, please return the report card envelope back to school, unsealed.  Thanks!











Math


Number Games and Crayon Puzzles


 Story Problems


New Games: Make 10 


                        Tens Go Fish














Guided and Nightly Reading will resume this week! Your child will also have a fluency sheet for practice.  Remember that it is due on Friday. Also, please continue to talk about/practice choosing “Just-Right Books” with your child! (














Language Arts


Story: I am a Butterfly


Spelling pattern: digraph /ch/


Nouns


Skill: Details from a Story


Sequencing a Story


Blends cl, fl and pl











CONTRIBUTIONS NEEDED:


Our Valentine’s Day party is just around the corner!  Contributions are needed for the Valentine’s Party treat bags.  If you are able, please send in non-food contributions. Small, non-food treats might include pens, pencils, erasers, heart rings, necklaces, stickers, 


etc. We have 23 students in our class. Thank you in advance for your generosity!


************************************


Additionally, we are in need of “crafty” Valentine items to use for our Valentine collection bags!











